
From: James Johnson [mailto:seatacjames@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2017 11:35 AM 
To: Rendahl, Ann (UTC) <arendahl@utc.wa.gov> 
Cc: mike lauver <mike@seatacshuttle.com>; John Solin <john@seatacshuttle.com> 
Subject: Request driver guidelines 
 
Commissioner Rendahl,  
 
I have attached the page from the insurance policies from the last three years on driver guidelines 
as you requested during the TNC workshop on March 2, 2017 
 
Thank You for your time.  
 
--  
James Johnson, General Manager 
james@seatacshuttle.com 
Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle 
360-679-4003 
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